
SR “Weiry” Walk for Environment Week 

 On 27th May a party of Sheffield Renewables supporters and investors set off from Kelham Island to 

complete the Five Weirs Walk, and a bit extra, to Jordan Dam to view the weirs of Sheffield and to 

view our two project sites. The weather turned out to be one of the warmest days of the year but 

the group of 10-12 had an enjoyable walk and an equally enjoyable tram ride home. The walk was 

led by Mark Wells who gave an update on the progress of both projects and was able to answer 

questions for investors on the latest news. Although the walk was warm for us it didn’t compare to 

the effort needed by the competitors in the Sheffield Half Marathon who accompanied us along part 

of the route and made many of us glad we had chosen the walk. The walk was arranged as part of 

the Sheffield Environment Week. 

 


